
Rec’d 6/1/2018 
 
June 1, 2018 
 
Freedom of Information  
Officer of the State Board of Education.  
Freedom of Information Office, Illinois State Board of Education,  
100 North First Street, Springfield, Illinois 62777 
Email: foia@isbe.net 
 
ATTN: FOIA Request 
 

The requester's full name, address and phone number:  

Donell and Felicia Bullock 
 

 
 

A brief description of the public records sought: 

• Memorandum of Understanding for Willowbrook and Addison Trail High Schools 

For the prior four school years (ending June 2015, June 2016, June 2017 and June 2018) 

• Disciplinary Suspension Information for DuPage High School District 88 (Willowbrook High 
School and Addison Trail High School), including reason for suspension and all demographic 
information by school. 

• Issuance of Citation of Disorderly Conduct for DuPage District 88 (Willowbrook High School 
and Addison Trail High School), including reason for citation and all demographic information. 

We’d request that these two sets of data be correlated together to answer the question “Does every 
deemed “fight” in District 88’ result in a suspension and then a disorderly conduct charge as described 
by the current SRO and administration?” 

This request is for the purpose of: Inspection of public records 

The medium and format of the public records sought: Records are requested in the form of 
electronic medium 

Purpose of request: The request is being made for the purpose of student, parent and general 
community and is an original submission and not a re-submission. 

 

Thank you! 

Donell and Felicia Bullock 

mailto:foia@isbe.net


 

 
 

 
The information contained in this e-mail and any accompanying documents is confidential, may be privileged, and is intended solely for the 
person and/or entity to whom it is addressed (i.e. those identified in the "To" and "cc" box). They are the property of McDonald's Corporation. 
Unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any part thereof, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you 
have received this e-mail in error, please return the e-mail and attachments to the sender and delete the e-mail and attachments and any 
copy from your system. McDonald's thanks you for your cooperation. 
 




